
 

 

 

Hello Family and Community Members. 

 

This is our last newsletter before the school holidays. Thankfully this year has been somewhat 

normal, touch wood. 

 

We have appreciated all your support this term and look forward to opening our school 

even more next term.  Holidays are fast approaching, please remember our grounds are 

open for you to use. 

 

Next week we have the next round of Public Speaking, we wish all these students the best of 

luck. These will be held in the hall at 9:30am on Tuesday 28th June. Please feel free to come 

and listen. 

 

Our next P&C Meeting will be in Week 3 on Friday 5th August at 2pm. Please free to attend if 

you would like. 

 

Congratulations to our Dancefest team. They will be performing on Tuesday 26th July at NEX. 

We look forward to cheering them on and celebrating their successes. 

 

Stay tuned for the launch of our new mascot in Term 3... this will be linked to our new reward 

system. 

 

Just a little reminder to check children for headlice regularly. 

 

Have a great holiday and see you next term. 

 

 

Cat Boorer 

Principal 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Important Dates  
 

Tuesday 28th June  Public Speaking at the Special Assembly for K-6 at 9.30am 

Friday 1st July   Last day of Term 2 
 

TERM 3 

Tuesday 19th July   Students first day back for Term 3 

Friday 22nd July   Zone Athletics Carnival (selected students) 

Tuesday 26th July   Dancefest team performance 

Friday 5th August   P&C Meeting at 2pm 
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Application for Extended Leave ~ Travel 

Application for Extended Leave ~ Travel (for students) forms are available at the school 

office.  These need to completed prior to students  accessing leave from school for any holidays   

taken during the school term or, in the lead-up to, or immediately after the school holidays.   

Once the school office & Principal process this application, a completed/signed and                     

dated Certificate will be given to parents to take with them on  holidays in the event that they 

need to show that student is on leave from school.  Please allow at least 3 (school) days for this 

process to be finalised. 

Just call into the school office to collect a form or, ring the school (4990 2974) and we will send a 

form home with your child. 

. 

Exci t ing News! !  
NEWSLETTER CHANGES STARTING TERM 3 

 

We are changing our fortnightly newsletter from being printed to online reading through 

Microsoft Sway. This will be available to read via our:  
School Website, Skool Loop and Schools Facebook page.  

 
Microsoft SWAY is  a digital storytelling app and can be viewed on any device, no need for 

any logins or extra software to view our fortnightly newsletter.  



 

 

 Year 1 and Years 5/6 Fluency Reading 

 

This Term Year 1 and Year 5/6 have participated in paired fluency reading. 

It has been so lovely to see the seniors supporting their buddies and see 

such huge improvements in reading abilities and confidence.  



 

 


